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Minister of Parliament

House of Commons

Ottawa, Ontario

Canada, K1A 0A6

Today’s Date

Dear Minister of Parliament,

As a Member of Parliament, I urge you to support recent initiatives to revive the dreams of many Canadians – to extend an invitation to the Turks and Caicos Islands (TCI) to associate with Canadian Confederation.

I believe there are important reasons for this initiative to succeed.

1. Thousands of Canadians spend millions of dollars in the Caribbean and the United States every winter, with little appreciable benefit to the Canadian economy. As well, ensuring Canadian dollars are not exchanged into US dollars would favourably benefit our balance of payments and our exchange rate.

2.  Baby boomers are looking for somewhere safe and convenient to vacation. Foreign travel medical insurance is extremely expensive and will be out of reach for many retirees. Why not have our Medicare system available in a tropical territory within Canada.

3. Residents of TCI have previously expressed interest in joining our country. In 1986, and independent survey of TCI residents showed 90% support in some type of association with Canada.

Canada rejected the idea of association with TCI twice, in 1974 and in 1987. Let’s not make the same mistake a third time.

This will guide my vote in the next election.

Sincerely,

Your name

